
Script of Dr. Block’s November 24, 2021 Video Message

Hello Livingston Public Schools Community.  This is Matt Block, Superintendent
of Schools.

I wanted to take this opportunity on behalf of the LPS Team to wish our students
and families a happy and a healthy Thanksgiving.

I am thankful to be part of a community that values education, supports our
schools, and partners with us in so many different ways.  I am thankful for our
team of educators who continue to show what is best in education even under
the most challenging of circumstances.  I am fortunate to work with such an
amazing group of education professionals and a kind and talented group of
students.  I am also thankful that we all have the opportunity to take the next
few days to relax, rejuvenate, and spend time in the company of family and
friends.

I hope that this weekend is positive and peaceful for our entire LPS Community.
I encourage everyone to take a deep breath, decompress, and enjoy.

Thank you, and have a great holiday!


